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We're still registering this month: 

IELTS for TFL exam (B1 level exam for taxi drivers) on 

10 December. 

Also our school (Wimbledon School of English) offers 

the relevant IELTS practice session on 

07 December. 
 

 

 

 

The very last exam session in 

2016 will be PTE Academic on 

21 December.  

 

 

For the exam dates and fees in 

2017 - click here. 

   

 

 

 

 

The exam office will be closed between 23 December and 02 January.  

 

 

 

http://www.londonexams.co.uk/ielts/
http://www.wimbledon-school.ac.uk/blog/ielts-exam-for-taxi-drivers/
http://www.londonexams.co.uk/dates-and-fees/
http://www.londonexams.co.uk/
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